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State Track Meet Traffic - Bismarck 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
The North Dakota Highway Patrol, along with their partners at the 
Department of Transportation, would like to caution traveling motorists 
about traffic congestion on May 23-25 near I-94, exit 157 for the North 
Dakota State Track Meet.   

With the reduced flow of traffic near exit 157 due to the Grant Marsh Bridge 
construction project, along with the arriving State Track meet attendees, 
traffic will be congested and backed up at times.   

The NDHP recommends that local commuters find alternative routes and 
avoid that area to reduce the amount of traffic.   
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For More Information Contact:  
Lieutenant Daniel Haugen 701-934-2590                                                                                                                                                
dhaugen@nd.gov   
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